
 
 

May 10, 2024 

 

 

Clay Long, Administrator 

Idaho Division of Career Technical Education 

650 W. State Street 

Suite 324 

Boise, ID 83720 

 
 

Dear Administrator Long, 

 

I have reviewed the Idaho State Plan for the Strengthening Career and Technical 

Education for the 21st Century Act (Perkins V), and hereby recommend this plan be 

submitted to the U.S. Secretary of Education for approval. 

 

With this plan, Idaho is reaffirming its commitment to Career Technical Education 

not only in our polices but in our actions as a state. Our Division of Career 

Technical Education, Career Ready Students Program, and most importantly, Idaho 

LAUNCH, are helping Idaho lead the way in practical skills-based education for our 

children.  

 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Brad Little 

Governor of Idaho 


